Ownership Change

	Doug and Paul DeYarman, father and son, have taken full ownership of Shottenkirk Ford and it is now become DeYarman Ford. Prior to this acquisition, Doug and Greg Shottenkirk were partners in two dealerships- Shottenkirk Chevy in Waukee and Shottenkirk Ford of Indianola. Now, Doug has sold his stake in the Waukee Chevy location, and acquired full ownership of the Ford dealership to focus all his efforts and time on growing and developing this dealership. 
	Doug has operated highly successful dealerships for the past 30 years and Paul was raised in the car business his entire life. Their success in the industry is based on operating on the core values of hard work, trust, integrity, and honesty. Doug and Paul believe being present in the dealership and accessible is important and both are at the dealership six days per week to ensure that each customer’s experience is exceptional. They also believe in becoming a trusted, valued partner in Indianola and are wanting to get involved with the community to be part of the positive growth. 
